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I’m a lifelong Oregon resident of 70+ years. I’ve lived through the increase in 

population, the decrease in natural vegetation and waterways, and the continuing 

pollution and poisoning of our lands and waters – keeping beavers, safe and alive in 

these few waters can make a big difference in the area where they are occurring, and 

may help in the overall recovery of our natural water systems. The few continuing 

trappers of beaver should find another avenue for their efforts. Let’s keep at least 

some of what we can. This is a no-brainer to support. 

Please support it. 


